
CLIENT ALERT
CGU WITHDRAWS FROM NSW 
WORKERS COMPENSATION SCHEME

March 2017

The company outlined that this decision was based on 
its assessment of the commercial viability of remaining a 
scheme participant. As a result, CGU will not be 
responding to icare’s upcoming agent selection process 
for the 2018-2020 contract for claims management. 

CGU has advised it is committed to working closely with 
icare and brokers to ensure a smooth transition for all 
involved, and offered assurances that this decision does 
not affect its presence in workers compensation 
schemes of other states and territories.

On 1 March 2017, CGU advised the market that it would 
be withdrawing from the workers compensation scheme 
in New South Wales by 31 December 2017.

marsh.com.au

Disclaimer: Marsh Pty Ltd (ABN 86 004 651 512, AFSL 238983) does not arrange workers compensation insurance in those states where there is a 
government scheme and provides only consultancy services in those states. The information contained herein is based on sources we believe 
reliable, but we make no representation or warranty as to its accuracy.  Marsh shall have no obligation to update this publication and shall have no 
liability to you or any other party arising out of this publication or any matter contained herein.

© Copyright 2017 Marsh Pty Ltd. LCPA No.17/0011. S17-3415.

NEXT STEPS
Marsh is advised by icare that it will communicate the 
outcome of the tender for the 2018-2020 contract in 
April as planned, at which point the successful 
applicants for the NSW workers compensation scheme 
will be made known.

Marsh will provide advice following icare’s 
announcement when there is greater certainty of the 
options available for clients.

If you have any concerns or questions, please contact 
your Marsh client executive.


